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Nursery Weekly Newsletter NewsletterThis week
Welcome back everyone and a warm welcome to our new friends who started this week!!!! You have amazed us at how easily you have all settled into nursery, and how brave you are. 
This week, we have been learning our nursery rules and routines and finding out where everything belongs when tidying up. We have also had a first try at copying our own names, ready to display on the writing board.
NEXT WEEK
Our learning challenge will be: 
How can we show kindness?
 We will be singing our favourite nursery rhymes and leaning some new counting songs too. In circle time, we will be talking about keeping ourselves safe, and how we can show kindness without close contact. We will also discuss things we like to do at home, and who is in our family.  After such a fantastic start, we will be continuing to learn the nursery routines and having lots more fun!!!
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Don’t forget unfortunately we are unable to send home reading books at this moment in time, due to strict guidance. Reading is a valuable experience and learning opportunity, so please try to share a book at bedtime as part of your child’s daily routine. Sharing a book it fun!! 

PIGGY MONEY
Piggy money is not being collected at the moment. We will let you know when this changes. 
Thank you  
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HOME TASK – We will be talking about who lives in our house, so this week can you please talk to your child about family members and send ONE family photo into nursery for on ‘Our Family’ display (photos will be copied and the original sent home.)    New language- home, family, sister, brother, grandma….



MESSAGES-

*please remember to bring with your child-
· A water bottle (with name on)
· A bag of spare clothes
· Wellington boots (with name on)
PE is on Wednesdays and Fridays-children can wear trainers and comfy clothing for this session.

SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK
Everyone in Nursery for their fantastic behaviour and excellent settling in!!
Well done everyone!!!
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